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What has been happening this week?  

In English…This week we had a dilemma to solve . Poor Claude had got himself into a pick-

le and needed the children’s moral help. We created a conscience alley in which the chil-

dren whispered advice . They then wrote him a note telling him what they thought he 

should do.  

 In Maths…Year 2 have been working hard on their fractions  and can now find 1/2 and 

1/4 of shapes and amounts. Year 1 have been learning about arrays and how to double 

numbers.  

In Topic...We investigated how bouncy materials are using a measuring stick and a bouncy 

ball for comparison in science. In art we followed a step by step guide to drawing Claude 

by the author, the outcome was AMAZING!  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: All of Squirrel class for their amazing art work this week!  

Headteachers Award: Oli for always showing love to others and being such a good friend. 

Jack for persevering with his art work even though he found it tricky.   

Shining Stars:  Zac, George, Georgie , Danny  

 

Reminders & Messages  

Please remember wellies on Wednesdays for Welly Wednesday, sun cream  and a hat if 

its hot. 

Please remember water bottles every day– we are trying to have water prompts as well 

as unlimited access to their bottles to increase how much they drink.  


